
From: Carol Adams
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I support climate change legislation
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 9:42:07 PM

My name is Carol Adams And I live in Hood
River, Oregon.  I am very concerned about climate change in Oregon and strongly support cap and trade
legislation.   I am an RN and work at Providence and am also a restaurant owner.  We experienced  financial loss at
our business due to the fire in the Columbia Gorge.  The impacts of climate change are serious and we need to pass
legislation without walkouts.

Thank you,

Carol Adams
523 east 3rd street
Hood River, or. 97031
Sent from my iPad
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